
Alaska State Legislature 

  

 

House Education Committee 
 

 

Letter of Intent 

 

For 

 

House Bill 87 
 

 

“The House Education Committee wishes to recognize the importance of the 

Special Education Service Agency in meeting the needs of Alaskans and in 

maintaining compliance with Federal law. The House Education Committee 

recognizes the challenges the Agency has experienced in meeting its mission while 

being flat-funded for the past fifteen years and respectfully suggests that 

consideration be given to ensuring that the agency remains adequately funded.” 
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